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May 22, 2002

Mark Paul

Synergy Consulting
PO Box 91507
Portland, OR9729]1

Dear Mark:

Thank you for the time, energy, and expertise you gave to OEF by participating in the
program for our University of the Entrepreneur Spring Conference last week. The
feedback on the conference has been great.

The entrepreneurs who attended felt very strongly that they received great value, and
that’s because you were willing to spend time giving them the benefit of your experience.
We are so appreciative of your participation. OEF wouldn’t be able to provide such

outstanding educational programming without the benefit of volunteers such as you.

Thank you so much!

Sincerely,

,_/,rgf?wﬁ?f

Linda Weston
President & Exccutive Director

Cc: Robin Anderson, University of Portland, Conference Chair
Doug Ficldhouse, Vesta, Conference Vice-Char
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